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“a THANK YOU

What an exciting week it has been! All the children have now met their new class teacher and class mates for the next academic year
2019-2020. They have spent much of their time over the past week in their new class building confidence for their next steps and
familiarising themselves with the children and adults who they will work with. In KS1 we have linked all of our transition activities to the
story ‘We're Going on a Bear Hunt' and had fun making music, artwork and going on a sensory walk through water and mud! The year 2's have
been taking part in various team building activities as they transitioned to year 3 and have all come back feeling braver about their big
transition next year! Before the end of term, your child's current class teacher will meet with their new class teacher to ensure everyone
has the best start in September. Please remember, we have an open door policy so if you have any queries then don't hesitate o ask - be it
your child's current, or new class teacher.

NOTICES:
As we approach the end of term please can you return any library books and any of the coloured book band books, so we can
replenish our stock over the summer holidays.
The children will start to bring home their PE kits over the next few weeks. These can stay at home over the summer to return
back in the next academic year.
Please continue to send your child into school with a summer hat and sun tan lotion as this hot weather continues.

During the warmer weather, the children often take jumpers and cardigans off on the playground and these can be misplaced for
a short while. Can we please remind you to ensure all of your child's belongings are clearly named so they can be located more
easily?

Please send your child in with a bag for life no later than Thursday 18™ July as we will be sending home all of their books from
this academic year so they can share their learning journey with you. We are sure you'll be impressed with the progress everyone
has made this year!

Home learning this week...

As we come to the end of the year we would like to thank you all for your continued support at home. To give your child the best start in
September, we encourage you to continue reading over the summer holidays. If you would like to, we have also made some suggestions with
activities you may like to do over the summer so you may continue to engage with maths and writing. This does not need to be formal
homework, but something you could do during long journeys, in the garden, or whenever you would like to:

e Keep a journal/diary over the summer holidays - draw or write down the different things you get up to ready to share your
memories when you come back in September, or even to keep at home. Be as creative as you like!

Practise multiplication facts, number bonds and counting - maybe when you're walking about, playing board games or outdoor
games etc.

Spelling:

If you would like to continue to practise your spellings over the next week or during the summer holidays, then please practise the spellings
for your year group as described on our school website.




